
 

 

May 9, 2022 

  
 
Planning and Development Services Department 
15151 E Alameda Pkwy, 2nd Floor Suite 2300  
Aurora, CO 80012 
303-739-7217 
 
 
RE:  Letter of Introduction 
 
 
 
 
To whom it concerns: 
 
We are seeking approval to protect the Penske Truck business, located at 15500 E 32ND AVE.,  
AURORA, CO (Parcel Number: 0182129302001) from the increasing crime, primarily but not 
limited to catalytic converter thefts with our outdoor, monitored, burglar alarm system that will 
be located inside of their existing perimeter fence, further interior to the property. 
 
We have taken the latest approved site plans and marked them up with the red clouds showing 
the proposed installation. 

 
 

Thank you, 
Kimberly Showstead 
Kshowstead@Amarok.com 
AMAROK, LLC 
550 Assembly St., 5th Floor, Columbia, SC 29201 
Direct Phone: 803-683-4478 | Main Phone: 803-786-6333 | Fax: 803-404-5378 
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